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Quick Links:
 

SFX Parish Website 

 
Donate to Sunday

Offertory
 

Attachments
 Important Dates 2018-
2019

Arrival & Dismissal
Procedures

 

Important to 
Remember

ABSENCES  
Call RE Office prior to
the start of class at
708.352.4555 or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org

SIGN IN PROCEDURE  
Please make sure to stop
in the RE Office
whenever you are in the
building to sign in before
going to your child's class
or to a presentation in
Joyce Hall.

EARLY DISMISSAL  
Parent note required.
Stop in the RE Office to
sign your child out.

  

  

Coordinator's Message

NO CLASSES
Sunday, November 18

Wednesday, November 21
AND

Sunday, November 25
Wednesday, November 28

CLASSES RESUME
Sunday, December 2

Wednesday, December 5

My next News Bulletin will be sent on
Friday, November 30.

Happy Thanksgiving!!!
Make memories with family and friends!!!

Toys from our annual Toy Shower for the children of
St. Agatha Parish will be delivered on Sunday,
November 18. Thank you to all families who were able
to donate a toy or gift card. Great example to our
children of sharing and looking out for others!!!

Sixth Graders and parents who indicated that they
will be delivering toys this Sunday and participating
at the 10:30 Mass at St. Agatha Parish are reminded
that we will meet at 9:15am in the SFX West Parking
Lot by the RE Doors for loading of cars.

Children's Liturgy of the Word (CLW)

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLd-Qzw2jOsR5xDFsGuqVsXsN46LeP4COhPJ694jWVmmlBkfycEjYmhSeSHEW6KIxSkqN36H5uGnOrUJnNaGWwD-sLH9afSSebRFqYqIU5D_7eKOPqYutFWQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLWNtMnl_l9hUEMoAy9eYEHFea7B8leRvLny5fuleS_b_WMOfeMwjiUy6R75N0bbhDdiZn2Vn60Lx-2YdqYgC49qHMD_0xi1j4eLfTRcXd99o2QpEWQ3ZmUL39g-xPvPcGML8PQjFx69jCxTMdHyUAi8l2iOfUU9xeRuSHef_GDBE3VsooogAlTWRVAEa8_WLkw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLRDVxNiRANQ_Cu-63_6NK4zknpjyYGiVcMt5Uh_Pi6AZlC11FNxgn1B3jFNndCTTAAZ01hFSDcWz9GtMiz0-KwGicxHKzGhvlNFFO4PMWlnhXD8zNN1i0mBL-i1FO7nViDuI1gSQZ1wTol-uMOzzkmtVchzBL5cmdsqjHq57CZwH3oNLJwMy_i6yOiWKlmMYEuV7MtXdLo9ZSvyFuAHpjYn0Epyx-TKy6vanNI_VbuQE1Aizoh4X-mE=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLQ7nbW9Rqr0u3yGgiiJbm8MNtLwBgyjmcQkeX0-Zf88_2ovQ_qFPchoTf_Dd8gwjnScD6nLGwIddxV5mcwS9z8KIhDFPaKhyMzUZ2yNq60uJYc8DxdS7cCRokiWB6DJWSH95KNgKzn9hmh7bXyCtJ5GDSdtMFKSPrGu_qmFKgEEVI42aFVuCj0UjUntK8kidpaeDxrXl2Zn5zDp_dqWpV7s=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLWNtMnl_l9hUTGe50sbyyaTTr0A0Lg350xiBXT2soE1YHwLTwfTtsTaeIP2UrChyOwr6dtmUH1_NZPJCMiyyskpoSie14n_MOan6GiE_4p-vkzxTJ-fwQcVTY5aNjocnF5TS1gvMYVGS9lBdvl4OZhutAPVQNnFrjHqUWMRAhAJEuHHni9TyvISj2NSxICGNOJzJtbNERFcY&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLWNtMnl_l9hUVxckNlQU-V48pWUxE0t8_3ETYM_X6Wle9U9YZTjc2rkn1mLdpZZjMS6NMHEAu5HoSMAeiMIy-r9iUtfQG5Pvz6cN3yvd82W7LUu_njFe2w7JuTByZph88YrF3CWSdTq7A1FKeOgsw3wbLPGqeRLCHZtjKlv8M1C1OKbda74kSxIGC36E1F97W76Gavwf4Kao&c=&ch=
mailto:sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


This is only on an
emergency basis.

PICK UP PROCEDURES  
Please do not double park.
Children always have the
right of way.
Be considerate of our
neighbors on Waiola and
Spring Avenues.

CLASS TIMES  
Sunday: 9:00-10:15am
Wednesday: 4:00-5:15pm
Wednesday: 6:15-7:30pm

Please make sure your
child arrives five minutes
early so that class can
begin on time.

Kindergarten parents
ONLY may walk their
child into the building.

WEEKEND MASS 
SCHEDULE
Saturday: 5:00 pm
Sunday: 7:30 am,
9:00 am, 10:30 am,
12:00 noon, and 6:00
pm

CLW happens at the 5:00pm Saturday Mass for
children in grades K-4. Check the  church bulletin for
the schedule as to when children will be invited to
participate in their own reflection of the readings or
when the Children's Choir will be leading us in prayer
and, therefore, the readings will be proclaimed from
the Children's Lectionary.

Pies Needed for our Food Pantry
A parish-wide Thanksgiving Pie Drive, benefitting our
SFX Food Pantry, will take place at masses the
weekend of November 17 & 18. The Food Pantry hopes
to receive 120 store bought non-refrigerated apple
and pumpkin pies for Thanksgiving. Thank you for
your generosity.

Fourth Grade Parent Reconciliation Meeting
Fourth Grade parents received an email communication
from RE Office regarding this upcoming meeting on
Monday, December 3. This meeting is for parents who
have not had a child already experience fourth grade
reconciliation here at St. Francis Xavier.

Women's Welcome  Retreat Weekend
Moms...please consider putting some time aside for a
special retreat for women. Click here for more
information.

Theme for the Year
BELIEVE! With God All Things Are Possible.....is
our theme for the year. We are going to focus on
trusting that we are all where we have been called to
be and doing what God has in mind for us to do with
the gift of each day!

New Parish Instagram and Twitter Accounts
The parish is increasing our social media presence and
is now on Instagram and Twitter. Like and follow for
updates on SFX happenings, upcoming events, and
more!    @sfxlg_parish

Absences
Please remember to phone in (352-4555) or email
sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org your child's absence prior

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001cT7YJ0_DczIJ0MeTnCwM5-gVqAPCAEKyIPnqxumPEO6V6B8IhDLkLdKrIzFxt8JXOVXQCnL7EwRdzYlH38t-VlWq-kYZZkUKone96D4H2RwPfrnvUR79_pS3YDeU3zZ0GzeVLuZLGxhdFPkHU0_tLAqEH9zpEbf3D7MH23_TC3nzt7VMILqXSuubffchsWHbFrxeBF__Q-F8XBBGNlZI6L4Lpd4JewLlmnV-ZgG21f0frwCHRNPpsyEryb4LX5LY&c=&ch=
mailto:www.sfxreligioused@sfxlg.org


to the start of class. Thank you! 
 
Important Dates and Handbook 
The Religious Ed Important Dates Sheet and
Handbook can be found on the Parish Website.  You
can click on the Attachment Section and Website
found on the top left hand corner of each Religious Ed
News Bulletin.   

See You In Church!!! 

Terri Simeoni
Religious Education Coordinator 


